
Staff Association members are campaigning for a new enterprise agreement at CSIRO, 
putting forward a positive agenda to boost pay, fix super, restore rights and value staff.

While negotiations with CSIRO Executive have been constructive and are set to continue, 
discussions around pay are approaching impasse.

Australian workplace laws require a successful ballot of a majority of union members before 
legally protected industrial action can be approved.

With the summer hiatus of December and January rapidly approaching, we need to vote YES 
now to enable the possibility of protected action in early 2024, in order to increase pressure 
on CSIRO Executive to improve the pay offer. 

The protected action ballot closes 12pm (AEDT) Thursday 30 November 2023   
 For more info visit www.csirostaff.org.au/bargaining
Ballot open only to eligible members of the CSIRO Staff Association, as per Fair Work Act requirements	
			                	                   Authorised Susan Tonks, Secretary CSIRO Staff Association 
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